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Enrollment:         Re-enrolled 

 Current Enrollment YTD Drop-Out MISC YTD Stats 

Kinder 1 0  

1
st
 3 1  

2
nd

 0 0  

3
rd

 4 1  

4
th

 1 2  

5
th

 5 1  

6
th

 3 2  

7
th

 8 0  

8
th

                11 2   

9
th

 6 3  

10
th

                17 4  

11
th

 10 6  

12
th

 22 10 6 –    

Bowers, Kyle 

Frazier, Leightreona 

Hofenbredl, Allison 

Mcguffey, Warren 

Paredez, Skylar 

Tayloe, David 

 

Total Current Enrollment at Sheridan AllPrep Academy:  91 

   

January was an extremely busy month!  We held our first mid-year Open House, where we 

celebrated our students’ successes, expressed appreciation to our parents, and provided 

opportunities to ask questions and/or express concerns.  We also provided a spaghetti dinner and 

raffle prizes to make the night well-rounded.   

 

We experienced increased student movement with several students re-enrolling after being 

dropped for non-attendance.  In order to help more of the students who are having a difficult time 

due to motivation (many are students who should have graduated by now), we are helping them 

build connections with the YOOP Program (Youth Opportunity) in McMinnville.  This group 

rewards students with small gift cards and supports them with additional tutoring and post high 

school training.  We are also hoping the legislature approves funding for the Career and 

Technical Education Revitalization grant, so we can apply for funds that will help us develop 

some project-based learning for the juniors and seniors attending Sheridan AllPrep Academy. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Lori Bogen, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy   


